
 
 

   
   

News Story - Baking and Snow Fun 
 

Children have recently shown a lot of 
interest in ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 
story, last week children requested this 
book at story time.  
 
This week we decided to bake our very 
own ‘Gingerbread Man’ biscuits.  
 
Children used many utensils to 
measure out the ingredients they 
needed. They enjoyed pouring, mixing 
and then finally rolling out their biscuits 
ready for the hot oven!  

Whilst the children waited for the biscuits to 
come out of the oven, they were very lucky to 
go outside and enjoy some fun in the snow. For 
some of the children this was a first time 
experience.  
 
“it’s white” 
“It’s soft…. and cold!” 
 
Children also related this to another story they 
had recently read, ‘Elmer in the Snow.’  
 
 

 
Once the biscuits had cooled, children 
came back inside ready to have fun 
decorating their biscuits and tasting 
them. Children took the rest home to 
share with their families. 
 
“I like biscuits” 
“It’s brown!” 
“The gingerbread man will run away!” 
“I can roll it.” 


